Coastal Quilters Guild
General Meeting

St. Andrews Church Hall
March 13, 2003

Susan West opened the meeting at 7:00.

Diane Eardley announced we have over 300 members. She
reminded the membership to pick-up new directories next
month if possible to help save on postage.

Show and Tell: Carol Boyce, Connie Tafelski, Ingrid
Bergere, Judy Welker, Cynthia Manzer, Erma Sheaha, Patti
Hunter, Ruth Walters, Kristen Otte, Norah McMeeking,
Michelle Bargarino, Melissa Frolli, Becky Gallup, Mary Ann
Huggins, Maureen Hyland, Joyce Antrim-Sos, Kathie 0’Neil,
Jane McMenamin, Barbara Ortiz, Angela Moll.

LouAnn Schlichter announced the results of the 0Ojai Show.

Laura Norman announced that library notices will be going
out for overdue books, everyone check their shelves.

Marilyn Martin announced a full bus for the Glendale Show.
Meet here at 7:15, Carp. At 7:45.

Angela announced next month’s doll workshop, still some
space. In May thread artist Libby Lehman.

Cynthia reminded all that Community quilt kits were in the
back.

Sandy Wilmot and Karen Cooper announced the challenge
theme. “Black and White with a Little Color” 1-5% of quilt
to have color. Vote for winner in October; announce the
winners in November to allow for more categories.

Norah McMeeking will be starting a satellite group for new
members, looking for “seasoned” hosts.

BOM: Jan Beckert, March won by Gladys Brown

Door Prizes: Ingrid Bee, Gwendolyn Jeeter, Martha Adams,
Ursula, Judy Garrindo, Sue Shoal.

Respectfully Submitted: Penny Odom



